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April 10th Road Closure at the Fargo Tri-Level 

 
 

NARRATIVE: 
 On April 10th, 2023, at approximately 5:52 PM the North Dakota Highway Patrol closed the I-
29 northbound to the I-94 westbound on ramp at the Tri-Level in Fargo located at MM 63B. 
This road closure was due to a commercial truck with trailers that drove off the on ramp, and 
blocked traffic from entering I-94 westbound. The ramp to I-94 westbound remained closed 
for approximately 1 hour until the commercial truck with trailers could be removed. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt Andrew Cashin 701-521-0219                                                                                                                                                  
acashin@ndg.ov  

     
 


